
 

 

 

 
 

At approximately 3:08 AM, the Northbridge Police Department received multiple calls reporting 
gunshots in the area of B St., Whitinsville. Upon arrival at the scene officers observed a crowd of 
people in the vicinity of #10 & 12 B Street. Officers observed numerous shell casings in the 
street and several bullet holes in the walls and front doors of #10 & 12 B Street. No one inside 
the apartments was injured by the gunfire. A preliminary investigation at the scene indicates that 
the suspects riding on two motorcycles had stopped and fired their firearms at #10 & #12 B 
Street. This does not appear to be a random drive by shooting as it appears the shooters were 
targeting a specific residence(s). This incident although a cause for concern does not pose any 
danger to the general public. 

The incident is under investigation by the Northbridge Police Department with assistance from 
the MA State Police. 

Anyone with any information regarding this incident should contact the Northbridge Police 
Department at 508-234-6211. 

 

 


